STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office, 3190 - 160th Ave S.E. * Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 » (206) 649-7000

August 5, 1994

Mr. Jim Choung
434 NE 71st Street
Seattle, WA 98115-5430

Dear Mr. Choung:

The Department of Ecology has now assessed the relative health and environmental
risk of Circle K Station #1461. A ranking of 3 (with 1 being highest risk and § being
lowest risk) has been calculated.

For your information, Ecology will be publishing the ranking of this and other sites in
the August 23, 1994 Site Register. The rankings will be used in conjunction with
other considerations in determining Ecology’s priority for future actions at sites. It is
not anticipated this ranking will affect the current activities at the site.

The site ranking effort is being conducted under the Model Toxics Control Act. A
Fact Sheet on the ranking method is enclosed for your information.

If you have any questions about the scoring and ranking process, please call Michael
Spencer at (206)407-7195. If you have any questions about future cleanup activities,
please call Joe Hickey at (206)649-7202.

Sincerely,

Wivelad s for

Michael Gallagher
Section Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program
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Enclosure

cc: George Renale
Michael Spencer, Ecology
Joe Hickey, Ecology



